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To the House Committee on Labor and Workplace Standards: 

 

Please support and vote yes on this! This is critical for our nurse unions and 

protecting our healthcare system and our patients. Without support, our nurse unions 

get bullied endlessly by corporate healthcare administrators and we can’t protect our 

patients. The corporate entities only care about the bottom line, they don’t care about 

the community or the people in this state they should be serving and it’s up to 

healthcare workers to try to keep things focused where it should be, on patient care 

and doing everything we can to optimize wellness. Measures like this can greatly 

strengthen our position in a battle where we are continually losing traction. Please 

help us help our communities! 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment and I look forward to your support, 

Tahisha Buck RN 


